
 

WATER CONSERVATION PROGRAM 
Sprinkling Restrictions 

 
The City of Terrace wishes to remind all residents that water sprinkling 
restrictions are in force year-round.    
 
Water sprinkling is permitted on:  
 
• ODD numbered addresses - On ODD numbered days  
• EVEN numbered addresses -On EVEN numbered days  
 
These restrictions are required to ensure that adequate water supply is 
available for fire fighting purposes, and to keep the costs of delivering 
water to a minimum.  Further restrictions may be imposed if required. 
 
Hand sprinkling of flowers and shrubs with a controlled nozzle is allowed at 
any time. 
 
The City thanks you for your assistance in the sensible and moderate use of 
water. 
 
 


